
Hi there.

Re-DA2020/1756

I have just noticed 2 nails hammered into the Robertson Rd tree near Newport Travel.

A coincidence, not likely!

I’m incensed. 
Just another loop hole that Developers/Land owners can use to make way for development. 

Please add this observation to my previous submissions.

Kind regards.

Patricia Fry... (If you’d like photos, please ask.) 
I’ll also be enlightening other powers that be and - locals of this disgraceful illegal act.

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 15/08/2021 1:56:48 PM
Subject: Robertson Road DA2020:


